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Title: LS on change to LI email subscription and access controlled SA3-LI document 
area 

Source: SA3 LI 

To: SA3 and SA 

Cc:  

Response to:  

 

Contact Person:  
Name: Brye Bonner 
E-mail Address: brye.bonner@motorola.com 

 

Due to the sensitive nature of the SA3 Lawful Intercept documents, SA3-LI wishes to limit, from January 1, 2003, the 
subscriptions to the ftp.3GPP.org/WG3_Security/TSG3_LI document area and the LI e-mail list. The subscriptions will 
include those subscribers that have 3GPP or ETSI logins and passwords (e.g., anonymous access will no longer be 
accepted) and have been approved by one of the controllers of the list. The existing subscription list will continue into 
2003. Documents will be available to those members on the subscription list. 
 
Please advise. 
 
Access controllers: 
Brye Bonner brye.bonner@motorola.com 
Bernd Adams bernd.adams@t-systems.com  
Manfred  Beierer Manfred.beierer@regtp.de  
Rupert Thorogood Rupert.thorogood@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk  
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